We traveled to Harlan and lost 34-7. Offensively we moved the ball but were unable,
just were unable to sustain drives to turn them into points. Cale Paulsen had a 1 yard
touchdown run. There were improvements from last week, just have to continue to get
better. Defensively we were able to force a couple turnovers. They out muscled us up
front and we were ultimately unable to slow down their offensive attack. They were a
good football team, looking ahead to next week to rebound against Carroll.



